[Date]

The Honorable [name of legislator]

Address

City, State  ZIP

[The first sentence should include the specifics of what you are writing about.  For example ‘I am writing to urge you not to allow the budget cuts to the Department of Agriculture as proposed by the assembly in bill #...]
Owning its genesis to the early 1900’s, when children were regularly poisoned by swill milk being sold on the streets on New York City, our nation’s food and agriculture laboratories have been on the front lines of food safety and consumer protection. We have come a long way from those days, but the need for these labs has not diminished. In their adolescence, the importance of these institutions was clearly evidenced by lower infant mortality rates and fewer outbreaks of foodborne illness – which at the time were diseases like diphtheria and tuberculosis. Today, the problem appears to be that our food and agriculture laboratories have done such a good job at protecting public health, that the public themselves do not realize our importance. 
If we are to increase our visibility in today’s world we must remind people why we are so important.  And that is why we are reaching out to you today. The safety of our food supply is an immeasurable metric, and one that is tied directly to public health. One cannot quantify the number of people who haven’t died as a result of the hard work and assiduity of our dedicated laboratorians. But the truth is this: without their hard work, we would not be the healthy, well fed, productive society we are today.  
[Insert information on your individual lab here, specifics on the issue you are writing about and how it will directly impact your laboratory. Generic example:


“Here in New York, the yearly reductions in budgets and personnel for the Department of Agriculture & Markets has led to critical shortages in expertise, gaps in testing and sampling, and a loss of functionality. We cannot continue to fulfill our mission of ‘provid[ing] expert state-of-the-art analytical testing in support of food safety and security programs and consumer and agricultural interests in New York State.’ Who knows what the long term impacts will be? With less testing on fewer samples, foodborne illness outbreaks will become harder to expose, and dangerous products may remain on shelves longer, resulting in more illness and possibly death. We are stepping back instead of forward, at a time when we can least afford to. I urge you to take the time to learn about the Food Laboratory, and all the ways it safeguards the health of our state’s food supply - http://www.agriculture.ny.gov/FL/FLHome.html”] 
Sincerely,

[Your name]

Address

City, State  ZIP

Telephone number

E-mail
